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Rebecca Chilvers
M.D., F.A.C.O.G.
F E R T I L I T Y 

Dr. Rebecca Chilvers is a double-board-certified fertility 
specialist, maintaining certifications in both obstetrics and 
gynecology and reproductive endocrinology and infertility. She 
cares for patients from throughout Dallas-Fort Worth at the 
Frisco location of Fertility Specialists of Texas. She becomes 
a trusted partner in her patients’ care as she thoroughly 
educates them about all their options and compassionately 
guides them toward reaching their goal of becoming parents 
to a healthy baby. 

“After obtaining a thorough history, we then discuss their 
options and how I can help them achieve a healthy pregnancy,” 
Dr. Chilvers says. “I also help them consider their long-
term reproductive goals in light of what we know after their 
evaluation, as most of my patients desire a sibling. My main 
objectives are a healthy, low-risk pregnancy, protecting the 
mother and setting up a healthy life for the child. For patients 
doing IVF, I aim for pregnancy with the first embryo transfer, 
and I credit our amazing lab for making that possible.”

Dr. Chilvers became interested in reproductive medicine in 
college after studying hormones and the profound effect they 
can have on people. She also learned that she enjoyed surgery. 
“I have always liked to restore order,” she says. “When I got 
to my rotation in reproductive endocrinology, I was able to 
combine my interests in cutting-edge technology, surgery, and 
being part of an always-improving field. Now that I have my 
own children and the experience of being a mother, my role as 
a fertility specialist means even more to me. I consider it an 
honor and a privilege to help people build their families.”

Dr. Chilvers is considered a foremost expert in in vitro 
fertilization, preimplantation genetic testing, and fertility 
preservation via egg freezing. She has published in peer-
reviewed journals and is a member of the American Society 
for Reproductive Medicine and the Society for Reproductive 
Endocrinology and Infertility. She is also a Fellow of the 
American College of Obstetrics and Gynecology. Dr. Chilvers 
has been named a Top Doctor by Castle Connolly, a Mom-
Approved Doctor by Dallas Child, a Texas Monthly Super Doctor 
Rising Star, and a Best Doctor in Collin County by D Magazine.
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